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January 23, 2024 

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management – North Sound and Waste Management - Marysville, a division of Waste 
Management of Washington, Inc.(G-237); Tariff #19 

Dear Ms. Hunter: 

Enclosed herein, please find attached revised pages 2 and 6 to the above-referenced tariff. This proposed 
tariff change is to reflect a new 6% administrative fee to be applied to customers within the City of Monroe. 
On February 8, 2022, the city formally annexed the area comprised of approximately 178 acres commonly 
known as the Woodlands Annexation area. Including with this tariff revision is the city ordinance annexing 
the area and the creation of a 6% administrative fee. Customers impacted by this new fee will be notified 
on their first invoice after approval by the Commission.  

The administrative fee took effect December 11, 2023. As such we are filing this proposed tariff revision 
effective March 1, 2024 to align with our billing cycles. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 956-8594. 

Very truly yours,  

Evan Burmester 
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
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